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ZAMBIA'S STATEMENT DURING THE UNIVERSAL PERIODIC REVIEW OF ANGOLA, 7TH NOVEMBER, 2019. 
MR PRESIDENT,

ZAMBIA WELCOMES THE DELEGATION OF ANGOLA TO THE THIRD CYCLE OF THE UPR WORKING GROUP AND THANK THEM FOR THE NATIONAL REPORT AND UPDATE PROVIDED.

WE COMMEND ANGOLA FOR HER FINANCIAL CONTRIBUTION TO THE OFFICE OF THE UNITED NATIONS HIGH COMMISSIONER FOR HUMAN RIGHTS IN 2018. WE WELCOME THE DECISION TAKEN BY ANGOLA TO CRIMINALIZE FEMALE GENITAL MUTILATION THROUGH THE ADOPTION OF A NEW PENAL CODE.

IN THE SPIRIT OF A CONSTRUCTIVE DIALOGUE AND COOPERATION, WE WISH TO RECOMMEND TO ANGOLA THE FOLLOWING:

1.TO RATIFY THE ROME STATUTE OF THE INTERNATIONAL CRIMINAL COURT;

2.TO ESTABLISH A NATIONAL HUMAN RIGHTS INSTITUTION THAT WAS COMPLIANT WITH THE PARIS PRINCIPLES AND FULLY MANDATED AND RESOURCED TO MONITOR THE HUMAN RIGHTS SITUATION IN ANGOLA;
3.TO TAKE CONCRETE MEASURES TO ENSURE THAT MINING COMPANIES RESPECT THEIR HUMAN RIGHTS OBLIGATIONS AS PROVIDED FOR IN THE MINING CODE AND OTHER REGIONAL AND INTERNATIONAL HUMAN RIGHTS NORMS;

4. TO ENACT LEGISLATION TO PROHIBIT CORPORAL PUNISHMENT OF CHILDREN IN ALL SETTINGS, INCLUDING THE HOME, AND REPEAL ALL LEGAL DEFENCES FOR ITS USE.

IN CONCLUSON, WE WISH ANGOLA EVERY SUCCESS IN HER REVIEW.

I THANK YOU.
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